
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Welcome back to the final term of our academic year!  I hope you all had a peaceful Easter break enjoying family time and 
getting outside for at least some of the holiday, despite the weather! 
 
We had a wonderful last week of the spring term where the children had a huge amount of fun with Soopa Starz Disco, we 
were delighted with the two performances of ‘A Hint of Snow White’ and we came together as our Lower Heath family to 
shower our children with paint and raise money for the children’s chosen charities. We raised a fabulous £531 which is to be 
split three ways to Shropshire Mental Health Support, Cancer Research UK and school funds. Thank you for making these 
events such a fabulous success!  
Curriculum 
As a school, we are constantly reviewing and updating our curriculum in line with national guidelines and recommendations. 
As a result, our curriculum is now structured more around discrete subjects, rather than termly themes. This means that the 
termly topic launch days have reduced in relevance so we have made the decision to no longer have these. We will still 
invite parents in to share children’s learning at the end of each term. If you would like any further explanation about this 
decision, please do get in touch. I will share our revised curriculum in due course.    
Little Wrens Stay and Play 
Due to the success of our Stay and Play sessions, we are expanding into the hall! Please spread the word – look out for a 
post on Facebook.  We are having to change the day to a Tuesday, 1:15-2:45pm. We were finding Hummingbirds was not 
suitable for our younger toddlers so the hall will enable us to have much more appropriate equipment out for our youngest 
visitors. 
Polite reminders 
1) Please avoid arriving too early for end of day collection to prevent queueing on the road. Gates open at 3:15. 
2) Please can you ensure all long hair is tied back for safety purposes 
3) Drinks bottles should only contain water – not squash, juice or fizzy drinks 
Change of shoes 
At last, the children are now able to access the field as the weather has improved. Please can you send them                         
into school with a change of shoes for break times. 
Spiritual Garden 
Our spiritual garden is nearly finished!  We will share photos once it is completed. Can’t wait! 
 
 

Friday, 12th April 

Helen Reynolds 

Headteacher 

CELEBRATION AWARD WINNERS 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Happy Birthday to: 
Lots of holiday birthdays! Aubrey, 
Chloe, Bella-May,Kimi and 
George. We hope you had a 
fabulous time! 
 

Congratulations to this week’s Award winners, 
who are:  

 
 

 • Family picnic: 17th May 

• Marches Big Sing: 23rd May 

• Owl residential to York: 12th – 14th June 

• Transition Days: 1st and 2nd July 

• Year 6 trip: 22nd July 

• Leavers Assembly: 23rd July 

• Break up: 24th July 
 
MORE DATES TO FOLLOW SOON 

WORSHIP 
 
This half term’s value is LOVE.  
Through the term, we will explore bible stories and real life events which lead 
us to understand how love is shown by us and others and how we can 
always be sure that God loves us. 
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